CHILDREN'S
CANCER CENTER

helping children & families cope

October 12, 2012

Global Trust Management
Attn: Pam Davis

5840 W Cypress St

Suite F

Tampa, FL 33607

Dear Global Trust Management,

On behalf of the Children's Cancer Center/CCC, thank you for your
donation dated October 11, 2012 in the amount of $250.00. We appreciate your
generosity and support. Please know that these funds will be designated towards
our Financial Assistance: Gift Card Campaign. This campaign provides families
we serve who are in financial crisis due to high medical bills gas and grocery gift
cards.

For over 38 years the Children's Cancer Center has served the Tampa Bay
community. With your help, we continue to provide educational, emotional, and
financial assistance to meet the needs of young patients and their families
battling cancer and chronic blood disorders. While other organizations are
committed to finding a cure for tomorrow, the CCC is committed to helping the
children and their families cope today. Please visit our website:
childrenscancercenter.org for more information.

Thank you for your support and for being a friend to the Children’s Cancer
Center and the families we serve,

Sincerely,

Patricia O'Leary

Chief Operating Officer

Children's Cancer Center, Inc.

(813) FOR-KIDS (367-5437) x.1
Poleary@childrenscancercenter.org

Children's Cancer Center is a 501 (c}{3) organization. Your contribution is tax deductible to

the amount allowed by law. Please consult your tax advisor for questions regarding your
specific tax consideration. Please retain this letter as a receipt for your tax records.
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